
OPEN DAY 
TO WELCOME SPRING @ The Wardend Fishery  
 

11AM – 3PM  

Saturday,  

March 23th 2024 

 

 

 

You will have a chance to:  

֎ -e a fly with professionals 

 

֎ get a free snack 

 

֎ get free coffee and treats 

 

֎ get together with other anglers, neighbours and flyfishing youngsters 

 

֎ join the “Wardend Fishery Membership” – and profit from its advantage 

 

 

River Spey Angling Associa-on will be in a:endance to provide: 

֎ Fly cas-ng and flyfishing instruc-on and tui-on 

֎ Fly tying demonstra-ons and instruc-on  

 

 

We’re looking forward to seeing you! 

 

 

 

  


